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1. Welcome 
2. Happy Quarters 
3. Faculty/Student Engagement Survey Questions:  As a general board, SAB 

discussed what students would like to see as part of faculty and student 
engagement. We discussed ideas such as more trips like the recent trip with Dr. 
Chayko to see a performance of “Something Rotten.” The board discussed 
different events such as running with the Deans, a basketball game with the 
Deans, as well as volunteering with the faculty.  

4. Reaching Out to Upperclassmen 
1. Advocacy’s Discussion with the Community Liaisons:  The Advocacy 

committee met with Community Liaison about the challenges they faced 
getting students engaged in their Honors communities. Overall, they felt 
that in order to engage the upperclassmen, events need to be more 
catered towards their community such as networking events. 

2. The advocacy committee asked SAB upperclassmen on their experiences 
with engagement with the Honors College. Many felt that it was hard to 
come back to the building, once they had moved out. Many 
upperclassmen had also lost interest but could not be as involved due to 
harder academics. 

5. SAB broke out into smaller pairs to discuss this question: How can best reach out 
to upperclassmen? How can we better design our programs to include 
upperclassmen? 

1. Some ideas discussed included having data collected at the Community 
Liaison events, increasing student involvement by recruiting them to help 
out with the events as well collaborating with different clubs on campus. 
We also suggested the idea of having upperclassmen hosting study 
session with the underclassmen. 

6. Updates from the floor 
7. Committee Time 

 


